
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Lacey G. Simpson, Acting City Manager 

DATE: August 15, 2022 

RE: Homelessness Needs Assessment Public Forum 

At its meeting of August 19, 2021, the City Council authorized staff to submit a 
request for technical assistance to the Alaska Mental Health Trust (AMHT) for the purpose 
of conducting a community homelessness needs assessment. The City was granted the 
request, and since this time, AMHT’s chosen contractor Rider Consulting has conducted 
site visits, stakeholder interviews and public forums in the spring of 2022. The community 
homelessness needs assessment draft is now complete. 

The City of Ketchikan, with representatives of Rider Consulting, will host a public 
forum on Wednesday, August 24, 2022 to present the draft plan’s findings and 
recommendations. The forum will be held at the Ted Ferry Civic Center from 6:00 to 8:00 
p.m. and all members of the community are welcome to attend.

Public Works Director Mark Hilson will attend the City Council meeting of August 
18, 2022 to address any questions and/or concerns that Councilmembers may have.   
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